
Rayyan - Student Head Sixth Form

My name is Rayyan Issa, and I am incredibly
honoured to be entrusted with the role of Student
Head of Sixth Form at NIA6. Currently in Year 12, I’m
dedicated to inspiring my fellow students to pursue
excellence, both academically and personally, as we
strengthen the values that define NIA. I look forward
to engaging with many of you in this role,
advocating for our diverse student body, and
working to make our school an even more
welcoming and enriching environment. My aim is to
ensure we all have opportunities to thrive and enjoy
our Sixth Form journey together!

Meet NIA’s Student
Leadership Team

NIA STUDENT VOICE 

Committee Application Process

This week we interviewed Alex in
Year 8

Question of the week: 
Q: What has been your highlight of
the first term?
A: I’ve really enjoyed the non-
uniform events and getting more
rewards for our good behaviour

Q: What is your highlight of the
week?
A: I helped my friends with
questions in lessons this week. 

Q: What are your goals for this
academic year?
A: I want to have good grades on
my report this year ready for Year
9.

Q: What are your careers
aspirations?
A: I’m not sure but I think I’d like to
be a Youtuber, I think it could be
really fun!

Q: Final message or piece of
advice for your readers.
A: If you see someone struggling
you should always help them. 

A chance to learn more about what
our young people experience at NIA!

Student Voice
Interviews

Thank you to all students that have collected and
returned a committee application form. A reminder below
of committee staff leads. If you want to apply to be part
of a committee please hand your application form to the

teachers below.

Student Council - Miss King
Cultural Inclusion - Miss King and Mrs Tandoh
This Girl Can - Miss Milne and Miss Middleton

Reading Pioneers - Mrs Tandoh and Mrs Broadbent
Religious Inclusion - Miss Atia

Anti-Bullying Ambassadors - Miss King
LGBTQ+ Inclusion - Mr Wozny

Committee applications are taken every long half term -
students who have already applied will join in January,

the next available application window will be Easter.


